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Sunday, 18 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

On Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school.  We will be celebrating with a 

whole school assembly followed by some fun activities in classes.  On this day your child can come to 

school dressed as a book character, or they can come dressed in pyjamas for a bedtime reading theme!  

Your child should already have received their World Book Day token, which can be exchanged for one of 

this year’s World Book Day books in a wide range of participating bookshops and supermarkets. 

 

Competition time! Where is the most interesting place your child has ever read a book? Whether it is up a 

tree or on top of a mountain, we want to see your photos! Your challenge is to take a picture of your child 

reading somewhere extreme and send it in to school by Monday 4th March.  We are really looking forward 

to seeing who in school has such a passion for reading that they have to do it anywhere and everywhere! 

Prizes will be awarded for the most extreme and interesting places – good luck!  You can upload your 

entries to your child’s Seesaw page, or alternatively please email your entries to: 

office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk  

Miss Hislop  

English Lead  
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